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Comments: | am taking time on the behalf of my family of six to write my opinion on the proposed commercial
use of huts in the MT Baker NRA area. We are vehemently opposed to this because this area is one of the few
snowmobile areas in the state while skiers have a variety of areas to access. This has always been a motorized
trail system in the winter and our money from tabs have always funded this area. Parking is already a tight
situation as well. I've lived here all my life and intend to enjoy this area with my grandchildren



